
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 

 
(By email)    

 
Our Ref: MGLA090920-3757 

 
26 January 2021 

 
 
Dear   
 
I am contacting you about an error in our response to an FOI request that you submitted to the 
GLA on 9 September 2020, our reference MGLA090920-3757. 
 
Our response of 7 October is copied here for reference: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/mgla090920-3757_-
_foi_response_redacted.pdf  
 
We were auditing previous answers when the inconsistency came to light.  
 
This was in our response to your question  
  

1) how many members of staff in your authority have any of the words “equality”, 
“diversity” or “inclusion” in their job title? 

 
Our corrected response is: 
 

There are seven members of staff in the GLA that have the words equality, diversity, or 
inclusion in their job title.  

• Of these, one is in a job share with 50% of the post vacant.  

• Another is a post where the post holder is on secondment and there is someone 
backfilling this post. Therefore, we have counted this as two members of staff. 

 
However, there are other posts in the GLA where the duties include working on equality, 
diversity, or inclusion, but these terms are not in the job title. 
 

Please accept my apologies for the error. If you have any further questions relating to this 
matter, please contact me, quoting the reference MGLA090920-3757.  
  
Yours sincerely   
  

  
Information Governance Officer  
  
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-
ourinformation/freedom-information     




